
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD, NH 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Springfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, August 15, 2019 at the Memorial Building at 2750 Main Street, Springfield, NH.   

At 7:05 p.m. concerning a request by Scott Knabb for a Conditional Use Permit pursuant to 
Sections 7.20 and 8.22 of the Springfield Zoning Ordinance.  Applicant proposes to build a 
single-family residence with an attached separate living space intended as an Accessory 
Dwelling Unit (ADU). Property located at 983 Stoney Brook Road Map 10; Lot 028-202. 
 

 
 

 

Plans are available for review at the Springfield Town Office; M-TH 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 


